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Good afternoon, Oxford Wolverines,

I am honored to introduce myself as the new Principal of Oxford High School!

Before we officially embark on the 2024-2025 school year, I wanted to host an in-person Meet

the Principal Night for Oxford High School parents and families next Tuesday, August 13, from

4:00-5:00. The Meet & Greet will be held in the Auditorium at Oxford High School. Please use

the entrance doors nearest the auditorium to enter the building.

The Meet & Greet will give me the opportunity to introduce myself to the Oxford community

and hear your thoughts on the upcoming school year.

I look forward to meeting and working with you.

Thank you,

Heather


